
 

 

Dear School Families 

 

Time seems to fly by, I can’t believe we are already three weeks into the term. The children continue to work hard 

developing their knowledge and skills in all areas of the curriculum. Class 1 have been busy learning all about the healthy 

foods and plants. Class 2 have enjoyed sequencing and retelling the story, ‘Whistleless’. Class 3 are continuing their journey 

to becoming historians, learning all about Charles II. Class 4 have been getting creative by designing and drawing 3D Greek 

pots. 

 

World Book Day 

Thank you for your support in organising the wonderful character costumes. The children looked amazing and embraced the 

day. The paper plate character entries were fabulous, and we shall announce the winners in Monday’s whole school 

assembly.  

 

Red Nose Day- Friday 15
th
 March 

Please could the children come to school wearing something red. We will also be holding a joke telling session in each class, 

so the children can bring in their favourite jokes to share. I will share some of the favourites in my next newsletter. Any 

donations will be gratefully received.  

 

World Down Syndrome Day – Thursday March 21
st
 

I would like to say a big thank you to Mr Leach for launching the event with a powerful video clip and the preparation of 

the sunflower seeds and pots. I hope you have all managed to plant them. Please send through any pictures of your 

sunflower’s progress through your class DOJO. On March 21
st,

 Mr Leach will be delivering another assembly to share any 

pictures and celebrate World Down Syndrome Day.  

 

New Parent Governor 

We are pleased to welcome Mr Perrin-Brown (Brady and Bertie’s Dad) to the Governing Body as a Parent Governor. 

 

Head Lice 

We have had some reports of head lice recently.  Please check your child’s hair carefully and if you find any eggs or lice then 

treat your child and the whole family.  Even after treatment, regular combing and checking is needed to prevent the return 

of eggs or lice. 

 

Project Gallery 

Just a quick reminder that project homework needs to be handed in on Friday 22
nd

 March in preparation for the gallery 

presentation on Monday 25
th
 March.  

 

During the assemblies we have been looking at the British Values, so far, we have learnt about, Democracy, Respect and 

Tolerance. I wonder if your children can remember what they are and what they mean? 

 

Our Week 

Little Eagles – Millie had fun completing our Very Hungry Caterpillar as we learnt about the life cycle of a Butterfly. 

Class 1 – The whole class enjoyed sharing everyone’s books for World Book Day. 

Class 2 – Jaylen has enjoyed watching the animated story “Whistleless” and then retelling it in his own words. 

Class 3 – Daisy enjoyed adding up the perimeter of recti-linear shapes. 

Class 4 – Ellie says that that the class have been tolerant by accepting their differences in art. 

 

Best wishes,  

Wendy Daley  
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